Our Lady of the Gulf Catholic Church
415 West Austin Street
Port Lavaca, Texas 77979
Tel: 361-552-6140 Fax: 361-552-4300
Website: www.olgulf.org Email: olg@olgulf.org

February 8, 2022

Dear Port Lavaca City Council,

Our Lady of the Gulf Catholic Church is requesting permission to host a walking
procession on Good Friday (April 15, 2020) from the Port Lavaca Train Depot to 303 S.
Nueces Street. Attached is a diagram of the proposed route. This has become an
annual event with about 300 to 350 people participating. The event is planned to begin
at 10:00 AM at the Depot, ending about 1:00 PM.

We appreciate your consideration of this request and your past support our church
activities.

Regards,
o i
Tim Dent

Business Manager
Our Lady of the Gulf Catholic Church






